
As part of our Fish Stocking Initiatives, the LCLPRD 

has entered into a sponsorship with Walleyes for 

Tomorrow for the purpose of executing an annual 

hatchery and stocking operation on Little Cedar Lake.  

Hatchery operations will consist of a mobile hatchery 

trailer along with boats used for placement/retrieval 

of nets.   While the equipment, knowledge and 

training will be provided by Walleyes for Tomorrow, 

the labor required to work the nets and operate the 

hatchery will need to be provided by volunteers.   

We ask that anyone interested in helping secure a 

successful hatchery and healthy walleye population 

on Little Cedar Lake please consider volunteering.   

To help kick-start this year’s operation, Walleyes for 

Tomorrow will conduct a training session for all 

interested volunteers on Saturday, March 14th at 

10:00 a.m. at the Town of West Bend Town Hall.  

Please contact Mark Wagor [wagor1336@aol.com;  

(262) 808-3583] if you have any questions and/or are 

interested in volunteering. 


